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Welcome to the Summer Term

L It has been lovely to welcome all of the children back to school for the Summer term (the lastone  * -~ '
of their primary school experience!)

It is set to be a busy final term as we start with our SATs assessments held from Monday 12th
May to Thursday 15th May. During this week, children are invited in from 8.15am to enjoy
breakfast and a wind down before sitting the papers. We are SO proud of how hard the children
have worked towards these papers and know they will try their very best during the week to reach
their full potential.

Following SATSs, there will be an increased focus on writing as we have to submit our teacher
assessments ready for children to go to high school. We have lots of exciting writing opportunities
planned to enthuse and motivate the children.

The second part of the Summer term is set to be an incredibly busy one. This will include
transition work with high schools, sports week, topic and science days, enterprise projects and
leavers arrangements.

We will continue to use class dojo to provide information about upcoming events and any
reminders. As always we are able to be messaged via dojo with any concerns or comments. -
—
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Summer Term Topic - Hola Mexico!

Bienvenido a Mexico! This term we're going to
explore this unique country, from its towering
temples to its fun-packed festivals. During Summer
term, we'll watch a traditional Mexican performance
and join in with percussion instruments. We'll learn
about the ‘Day of the Dead’ and create 3-D skulls.
With the Chihuahuan Desert as our imagined
location, we'll write postcards and information

booklets. Using maps. we'll locate Mexico and Contact
explore its natural features. We'll discover what :
daily life is like and how it has changed over time. As ever if you have any questions or
‘ _ _ , concerns please contact a member of
We will study Freda Carlo and re create art work the Year 6 Team.

and textiles in her style and finally create our very
own Mexican fiesta feast to share. Mr Elks, Mrs Stott and Ms Saville @ '




